Sarah O'Connell

Subject: FW: Request to allow side by sides on the Kawartha lakes ATV trails

From: Michael

Date: March 17, 2019 at 9:24:54 PM EDT

To: "kseymourfagan@kawarthalakes.ca" <kseymourfagan@kawarthalakes.ca>
Subject: Request to allow side by sides on the Kawartha lakes ATV trails

Good day, my name is Michael Salvati I am member of the KATVA and have a trailer located at
Log Chateau trailer park. I also sometimes get out on your snowmobile trails as well. I am
writing to request the allowance of side by sides on the rail bed.

I've heard from many people who own side by sides who claim they would enjoy the area much
more if they could connect the municipalities via the rail bed. As the popularity of the side by
side grows increasingly every year there are many advantages to allowing these machines to use
the trail system. For one it generates more for the local economy, bringing people from all over
to enjoy the beautiful scenery. This area has to offer, much like the snowmobile season. With the
ATV season being much longer and more promising than the snowmobile season it brings more
people to buy food, gas, rentals etc.

With more side by side's purchasing the trail permit it also generates more revenue to repair and
maintain the trails.

If there's anything else I can do to assist please feel free to let me know. Thank you.

Michael



